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LIST OF COPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY (CSR) PROJECTS FOR THE FY 2024-25 

AS PER SCHEDULE VII OF THE COMPANIES ACT, 2013 
 

S 
r 
N 
o. 

Name of 
trust 

Nature of CSR 
Activity 

undertaken by 
trust 

Item from the list of 
activities in schedule vii to 

the Act 

Contribu 
tion 

(Amount 
in Rs.) 

Mode of 
Implementin 

g 

1 Vidyadaan 
Sahayyak 
Mandal 

Arranging 
education and 

support to 
students from 
underprivileged 

sections of 
society 

Promoting education, 
including special education 
and employment enhancing 
vocation skills especially 
among children, women, 
elderly and the differently 

abled and livelihood 
enhancement projects. 

7,00,000/- Implementing 
Agency 

2 Anam 
Prem 

Arranging 
education and 

support to 
students from 
underprivileged 

sections of 
society 

Promoting education, 
including special education 
and employment enhancing 
vocation skills especially 
among children, women, 
elderly and the differently 

abled and livelihood 
enhancement projects. 

3,00,000/- Implementing 
Agency 

3 Snehalaya Address the 
needs 

and issues 
facing 

marginalized 
women and 
children and 
people living 

with 
HIV/AIDS 

(PLHA) 

Promotion of health care, 
including preventive health 

care and sanitization 

7,00,000/- Implementing 
Agency 

4 The 
Opentree 
Foundation 

Arranging 
education and 

support to 
students from 
underprivileged 

sections of 
society 

Promoting education, 
including special education 
and employment enhancing 
vocation skills especially 
among children, women, 
elderly and the differently 

abled and livelihood 
enhancement projects. 

1,00,000/- Implementing 
Agency 
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5 Satkarma 
Ashram 

Arranging 
education and 

support to 
students from 
underprivileged 

sections of 
society 

Promoting education, 
including special education 
and employment enhancing 
vocation skills especially 
among children, women, 
elderly and the differently 

abled and livelihood 
enhancement projects. 

1,00,000/- Implementing 
Agency 

6 Stephen 
High 
School 
For the 
Deaf 

It aims at 
procuring 

hearing aids to 
students. 

Promotion of health care, 
including preventive health 

care and sanitization 

1,12,000/- Implementing 
Agency 

7 Saving A 
Child's 
Health 
Initiative(
Sachi) 

Neuro 
Development 

Therapy Program, 
organized for 26 

Children with 
cerebral palsy. 

Promotion of health care, 
including preventive health 

care and sanitization 

10,00,000/
- 

Implementing 
Agency 

8 MAATR 
CARE 
FOUNDA
TIO N 

Children, 
Education & 

Literacy, Food 
processing, Health 
& Family Welfare, 

Vocational 
Training, 
Women’s 

Development 

Promoting education, 
including special education 
and employment enhancing 
vocation skills especially 
among children, women, 
elderly and the differently 

abled and livelihood 
enhancement projects. 

83,29,474/- Implementing 
Agency 

 Total ₹ 
1,13,41,47

4/- 

 

 
 


